
Rosen College Study Abroad Scholarships

UCF Rosen College of Hospitality Management is pleased to announce the Rosen

College Study Abroad Scholarships. The scholarships, available for the first time,

will be awarded on a needs basis and are managed separately from the

Rosen College internal scholarships.

Long‐Term (1 Semester) Programs |Exchanges

Awards of the scholarships will be for fall 2020 and spring 2021 for long term study abroad 

programs, summer 2020 programs and future international internships. Only students who 

have submitted a completed study abroad application by the deadline will be considered 

for the for scholarship awards. Students must be registered for a long term program

(one semester abroad) for fall 2020 or spring 2021, and have financial need.

Summer A & Summer B Programs

Summer 2020, short term study abroad students who have already committed to a program 

will be updated on the scholarships by their program leaders, in the near future.

International Internships

Students who will be applying for international internships in the future will receive 

scholarship information and updates from the internship department.

Program & Contact Information

Details of the programs, application processes and deadlines are available on the UCF 

study abroad website at www.studyabroad.ucf.edu as well as on the Rosen College 

web-site at www.hospitality.ucf.edu/academics/study-abroad/.

Questions about the Rosen College Study Abroad Scholarships and program application 

status should be directed to Mr. Fazal Jameer –Academic Advisor & Study Abroad 

Coordinator: Telephone: 407 903 8013; Email: fazal.jameer@ucf.edu
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